
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 13, 1996 

 

Mr. Stephen D. Potts 

Director 

Office of Government Ethics 

1201 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 500 

Washington, D.C. 20005-3917 

 

Re: Filing of Annual Public Financial Disclosure Report for CY 1995 

 

Dear Mr. Potts: 

 

Enclosed for filing is my Public Financial Disclosure Report for CY 1995.  Please note that this 

should also be considered a termination report, since I will be leaving this agency as of May 10, 1996. 

 

I have also enclosed the annotated list of names and positions of those individuals required to file 

SF-278s with your office.  This is the list you sent with your letter of April 25, 1996.  Sheryl 

Walter, our previous DAEO, moved to a covered position with another agency and filed a public 

financial disclosure report within 30 days of her departure from this agency.  I have discussed this 

matter with my OGE desk officer, and we agreed that Ms. Walter is not required to file a termination 

report.  

 

If there are any questions or problems with this filing, please contact David G. Marwell,  Executive 

Director, at (202) 724-0088. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dennis J. Quinn 

Designated Agency Ethics Official        

 

 

Enclosure 


